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None of these new firearms restrictions will do anything to make Oregonians safer. 

These new unconstitutional laws are nothing but a burden to law abiding gun owners 

and do nothing to actually stop criminals. Additionally the amount of funding it would 

take to support these new regulations would be an astronomical cost to Oregon tax 

payers. Oregonians do not want any of this and we are tired of having out rights 

threatened by bills that are clearly unconstitutional.   


